
 

 

 

Temple Meadow Newsletter 
Friday 30th June 2023 

Best regards, Ms Walsh—Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are struggling for space in this newsletter as 

there have been so many fabulous events and  

experiences happening across Temple Meadow; 

from the magic of butterflies hatching in Reception 

through to musical performances and workshops to  

Parents/Carers. On Wednesday, I joined Year 3 on a trip 

to Ingrestre Hall in Staffordshire where, along with other 

schools, we showcased the amazing work Year 3 have been doing with an artist linked to the Inside/ Outside project (we had 10 days 

working with an artist). Mrs Collins must take a lot of credit for leading on this project. See below for more details. 

 

 

On Wednesday this week, Year 3 
children travelled to participate in 
the Inside Outside exhibition. All 
the children were excited to see 
their work displayed in the  
Orangery at Ingestre Hall. Six local 
schools have taken part in the  
Inside Outside Project to produce 

some fantastic art with their visiting artist. We not only got to see 
our work displayed, but also what the other schools had created.   

Next Friday, Year 3 Parents/Carers have been invited into school 
to view the wonderful outcomes. Please see the letter we sent 
this week for more information on this. 

We just wanted to share a fantastic experience that Reception 
have had this week. 

Over the past few weeks, they have watched caterpillars create 
cocoons and hatch into butterflies. 

This week, they released these 
butterflies out into our garden 
and the children were so excited 
and captivated as they flew off.  

Hope you enjoy the videos (on 
Tapestry) as much as we did. 

Last Monday was the anniversary of the death of one of our 
much loved colleagues, Julie Hutchinson. Each year, we put her 
photo and her book of condolences in our staff room to remind 
us of the lovely person she truly was. Gone but never forgotten.   

We wanted to share our favourite images who took part in our 
Dance Festival and congratulate them on all they have achieved 
over the past week. From performing Infront of 140 people, to 
the whole school and finally sharing to their Parents/Carers too. 
Miss Nugent is super proud of what they have achieved since 
January and watching their confidence grow has been a delight. 
I am sure you will all agree! 

I was delighted last week when a Year 6 pupil 
proudly came to show me their RE work. It is 
lovely to see the pride and effort Leyla in Year 6 
has taken with her work of exploring the 6 main 
religions.  

Well done Leyla! 

Last week, pupils in Year 6 had the opportunity to learn all about 
the arrival of the Empire Windrush - marking its 
75th anniversary. They had some very mature discussions around 
how this moment helped to shape modern Britain.  

Take a look at some of the fantastic writing that was produced by 
Daniella linked to the topic on the next page. 
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Well done to all our pupils who took part in our Science Fayre; it was 
so lovely so many wonderful creations. Pupils had the opportunity to 
showcase their work to Parents at the end of the day and I’m sure 
you’ll agree that it was fantastic to see all the hard work that went 
into the creations. 

We had a very successful Sports Day for Reception, KS1 and KS2 on Tuesday. From space hopper races to long 
distance running, children really enjoyed the events and showed sportsmanship by cheering on their 
peers. Thank you to the Parents/Carers who came to support all the children. 

 
 

Please read the below from Maisie’s mom in 1T about a fabulous thing she has done 
this week. 

Maisie has been very brave and has been asking for over a year to have her hair cut 
short. She waited until it was long enough to have 8 inches in length cut. She has sent it 
to The Little Princess Trust to help other Little girls who need wigs making. 

As she has only recently turned 6, I think this is a very brave thing to do. It amazes me 
how she is always thinking of others in everything she does. 

 

















 

A reminder that all of our important dates now 
feature on our School Website. 

 

Any changes to dates/times are updated  
immediately via the website which means what you see 
is always live information. To find the dates, simply head 
to our website, click Parents & Carers then Calendar of 

Dates. 




